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On behalf of the United States, I congratulate the people of The
Gambia as you celebrate the 54th anniversary of your independence on
February 18.

We remain committed to a strong partnership with The Gambia and look
forward to continued cooperation on efforts to promote democracy, good
governance, and economic growth.

The United States celebrates with The Gambia as you honor this
historic day.
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